
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden       
FROM: Julie Weaver  
RE:  Permission to Purchase School Buses (Ratify) 
DATE:  October 10, 2017 
 
 
 Please request that the Board ratify the purchase of two (2) school 
buses that were purchased in August 2017.  Truck Center offered a 2018 
model 77 passenger buses at a cost of $100,500.00 with air condition and 
recommended restraining devices. Upon delivery, we received 2019 models.    
The total cost for the 2 buses remained the same at $201,000.   
 
 

 


